
Principal’s Report
Well it has certainly been an action packed term 
culminating in the terrific win by our Small 
School’s soccer team in Sydney. Well done to all 
those involved! 

Please note that the return date for next term is
Monday, 10 October for both staff and students.

Happy holidays!

Krystal Jenkins and Brad Johnson

Rous Public School 
Newsletter
Principal – Krystal Jenkins Mon/Tue
Relieving Principal – Brad Johnson Wed/Thu/Fri

23 September, 2022

Term 3 Week 10

Upcoming events

TERM 4

Fri 23 Sep Last day Term 3 for students

Mon 10 Oct Students return for Term 4

Fri 14 Oct SRC Fundraiser- ‘Spider Day’

Mon 31 Oct –
Thu 10 Nov

Book Fair

‘Dress as 
someone famous’





Rous RotaKids are encouraging all students to reduce, reuse and recycle 
at Rous Public School, in a bid to keep our schoolground looking clean 
and tidy. The blue bin near the stage is a place for students to recycle 
their poppers after canteen every Friday.

RotaKids will collect these poppers and take them to a "Return and 
Earn" and collect the money which will be put towards the students at 
the end of the year. Well done Rous!

(Pictured is Ben Towner with our blue bin)





ROUS PUBLIC SCHOOL

Now taking enrolments for Kindergarten 2023
Kindergarten Orientation Program

for children and information sessions for parents

Join us
Tuesday 1st November 2022 

Tuesday 8th November 2022

Tuesday 15th November 2022

From
9.10am – 11.10am



The next P&C meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, 18 October  

7.30pm 
Wollongbar Tavern

Canteen Roster – Term 4

P&C News

If you are available to volunteer for canteen for next term 
please contact the P&C at:

rouspublicschoolpandc@gmail.com

From the Community

mailto:rouspublicschoolpandc@gmail.com



